
 

 

 

As we are a school based preschool, we are a part of the Paracombe Primary School 

Governing Council.  The governing council meets twice a term to discuss and make decisions 

about the running of the School and Preschool. 

The members include the Principal, school staff member and parents elected by the 

school/Preschool community. 

The governing council aims to provide a forum for two-way communication between the 

staff/school/preschool and the parents/school/preschool community. 

All members of the school and preschool community are welcome to join Governing Council 

or attend meetings. 

Please consider joining the Governing Council! 

 

 

 

We welcome parent involvement and encourage you to assist in the Preschool, especially if 

you have any talents or areas of interest.  

All volunteers are required to have a police clearance conducted through DECD and attend a 

volunteer information meeting. 

 

Governing Council 

Volunteers 


